
 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 8 January 2025 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) and Student(s) 
 

Year 9 Pathways (Options) Evening 
Nunthorpe Academy Careers Evening - Years 9 to 13 

 
We would like to take this opportunity to invite you and your child to come along to our Year 9 Pathways (Options) Evening 
in our Sixth Form Centre: on Monday 13 January 2025, from 4.00 pm – 6.00 pm. 
 
Subject leaders will be available for all subjects to answer your questions in regards to what content is covered, how the 
subject is examined and the appropriateness of their subject for students at KS4 (Years 10 and 11). 
 
Two presentations will be delivered at 4:30pm and 5:10pm, in the sixth form POD, for parents explaining the Pathways 
Process. This will be a great opportunity for both parents and students to find out crucial information about each KS4 
subject before students have to make their final pathway choices. 
 
The academy would also like to invite you to the Nunthorpe Academy Careers Evening (for Year groups 9 to 13), which is 
also happening in our Sixth Form Centre at the same time. 
 
The ambition of Nunthorpe Academy is to promote excellence in learning and teaching, to actively encourage personal 
growth, development and achievement, and to prepare individuals for further study and the world of work, in an 
environment of mutual respect.  One way of achieving this is by developing links with all areas of the 
community.  Choosing a pathway, Post-16 is one of the most important decisions students make in their education.  
 
A range of representatives from various education and career fields within the community will be attending.  These will 
include the Armed Forces, Colleges & Universities, Training Providers and Employers.  They will be giving out literature 
and will be available to answer questions relating to their profession.  
 
If you have any queries or concerns, please contact the school via email at admin@nunthorpe.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

J Skelton 
 
James Skelton 
Assistant Vice Principal           JSS/JSO 
 
                       


